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Wednesday, 15th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5 Tudor Day – Tuesday 28th January 2025 
 

To support learning in our topic of the ‘Tremendous Tudors’ this term, Year 5 will be having a special Tudor 
Day to immerse ourselves in the lives of the Tudors. On this day, your child is invited to dress in traditional 
Tudor clothing. 
 

Event Tudor day 

Where Grand Avenue Primary School 

When Tuesday 28th January 2025 

Additional 
information 

Your child is invited to dress in traditional Tudor clothing. This does not need to be 
elaborate or shop bought. For example: 
For a Tudor gown look 
A full length or flared skirt, a white blouse, a simple apron (a kitchen apron works well) 
and a headscarf or wide headband.  
 
For a peasant look 
Black or dark coloured loose trousers or leggings, a short or long-sleeved t-shirt, black 
or brown boots/shoes and a flat cap or beret-style hat. See pictures below.  

 

  
 
 
Thank you for your support. We hope your child enjoys their day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 5 team 
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